
Dear Morrisonville Elementary Families, 

 Starting in November, Morrisonville kitchen and cafeteria will be serving peanut butter. After 

many years of being a nut-free facility, we are making the change back. There were many factors that 

were vital in this decision. Mrs. Moore, Mrs. Goddeau, Mrs. Paine, and I all met to discuss what practices 

would be needed to transition the cafeteria along with potential concerns. As with our other buildings, 

health and safety practices are in place to prevent cross contamination. Furthermore, ingredient labels 

are read thoroughly and are available for viewing using the Titan Family Portal. 

 This will not change the rules within the student’s classroom. This is only taking effect in the 

cafeteria and kitchen. 

 If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

    Isaac Dirolf 

    School Food Services Director 

    518-565-5705 

    idirolf@saranac.org 
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